
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY PARTIAL CLOSURE   

OF VENUS LINK TRAIL 

As part of our continued efforts to meet the increasing water demand, PUB will be 

laying new pipelines along Island Club Road to Upper Thomson Road. A section of the 

Venus Link Trail will be closed between 27 November 2023 and the 4th quarter of 2025 

to facilitate the pipelaying works.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. For queries, please contact us. 

 

Contractor  

Ah Boon Civil Engineering  : 9128 1983 (Ms Gan Sha Kee – Public Relations Officer)       

& Building Contractor : 8499 1269 (Ms Grace Lee – Project Manager) 

Pte Ltd 

 

Consultant  

AECOM Singapore Pte : 9100 6441 (Ms Bee Bee – Public Relations Officer) 

Ltd : 9100 6454 (Mr Teo Yap Hong – Senior Resident Engineer) 

 
 
PUB    : 9191 3725 (Ms Jacqueline Ong – Project Officer) 

: 9004 5608 (Mr Kenneth Way – Project Officer) 
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